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I write this submission in support of the measure. I believe it would improve safety 

during inclement weather. It would vastly improve mobility for the rural communities. 

Side by sides and utility vehicles also use significantly less fuel than regular cars 

witch in turn leaves a smaller carbon footprint. I believe that several oregonians 

would benefit from having the ability to use their side by sides on city and county 

roads. This also would be a significant revenue increase for the state. Allowing all 

side by sides to be licensed through the Oregon DMV to drive on the road. Thank you 

for allowing me the opportunity to share my thoughts and support of this measure. 


